
 

 
 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS 
 

Number   Time   Date 

3   Hrs  12:00  12/03/2020 

From     

Organizing Authority    

 
 
 
Due to the outbreak of COVID-19, the organising club at YCPR together with the Techno293 Class 
Association have made a decision to postpone the Techno293 European championships due to be held 
in Marseille 13 – 19 April 2020. 
 
The event is postponed to 24th – 30th August 2020 and will be held for the Techno293 Class (junior and 
youth divisions) only. 
 
The Techno293 Plus European Championships are cancelled.  
 
Any sailors not able to attend the championships during the new dates are asked to contact 
t293@internationalwindsurfing.com for entry fee and/or charter fee refunds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class Representative YCPR Representative Principal Race Officer 

Piotr Oleksiak Christian Tommasini Corinne Aubert 

   


